
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! Today and every day, the pride we feel for our students 
makes our hearts go pitter patter!  
 
On Wednesday, February 19th, Lundy celebrates day 100!  Students will be celebrating with lots of 
fun activities and teachers will be celebrating with hair curlers and walkers!  
 
On Thursday, February 20th, Lundy students will be attending a NED assembly.  They will be learning 
about resiliency, a positive mind set, and courage.  Be on the lookout for Yo-Yo sale information.  
 
On Friday, February 21st, Lundy students that have earned their way to a celebration will be headed 
to Defy Trampoline Park!  
 
Mornings are COLD so please be sure to send your child with the appropriate clothing.  We still have 
recess and PE outside.   
 
This week’s Lowell Jr/Sr High Red Devils of the Week are Christina Henshall, Tayler Griffin, Alizet Perez, 
and Adam Davis. 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High School parents, after school tutoring is offered four days a week, after school for an 
hour each day.  If your child needs extra help, please encourage them to attend.  The schedule is 
below. 
Monday-Math 
Tuesday-English/Language Arts 
Wednesday-Science 
Thursday-Social Studies 
 
Please remember that decisions regarding snow days are based on multiple factors, including 
whether our students and staff can make it to campus safely. While our immediate area may receive 
mild weather conditions, surrounding areas are often not so lucky. We try to make decisions based on 
the safety of all of our community. Thank you for your patience as we navigate what is best in difficult 
circumstances.  
 
Are you looking for something new? A new career? A little something extra? A chance to give back? 
Look no further! Lowell has many career, part-time and volunteer opportunities. If interested, email 
info@lowell.k12.or.us to receive more information.  
  
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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